
 
 

 

 
orders@designpoly.com 
 
(800) 641-0808 
 
 

Dear Valued Partner, 

As industry regulations evolve, we’re committed to keeping you ahead of the curve with safe, 
compliant, and high-performing adhesive solutions. We’re writing to inform you of an upcoming 
change to our DP 2590 Canister Adhesive that supports both regulatory compliance and product 
safety without impacting performance. 

Beginning in mid-July 2025, DP 2590 will transition to a MEC-free formula, in response to 
the EPA’s ban on Methyl Ethyl Ketone (MEC). We have approved a compliant alternative non-
flammable additive in collaboration with our packaging partner, that maintains the 
product’s non-flammable classification and proven performance. 

What You Need to Know: 

• EPA Effective Date:  July 31, 2025 (orders will be updated as a running change—no 
disruption expected) 

• Product Performance: No change to product performance, application, or handling 
• Label Update: Canisters will be clearly marked as “MEC-Free” 
• Tech Data Sheet: Updated to reflect the new formula designation 
• Current Inventory: Existing DP 2590 inventory is safe and acceptable for use and may 

continue to be used during the transition  

There is no action required on your end at this time. The transition will be seamless, and we 
remain committed to delivering the quality and safety you expect from our products. 

If you have any questions or require additional documentation, please don’t hesitate to reach out 
to your sales representative or contact us directly at 800.641.0808. 

Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 
Design Polymerics  
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